
Submitter: Michael Morrison 

On Behalf Of: Rail Passengers Association 

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB2691 

My name is Michael Morrison, I reside in Portland and am a member of the Council of 

Delegates of the Rail Passengers Association, a national nonprofit based in 

Washington, DC. 

Any high-speed rail study of the Northwest region should encompass the entire 

corridor from, at minimum, Eugene to Seattle, and with the engagement of Canadian 

authorities, Vancouver, B.C. 


